
 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

East Gatehouse Closure Port of Cardiff 
 

Saturday 18
TH

 July 2020 
 

Port users are advised that the East Gatehouse in 
Cardiff Docks will be closed to all road traffic 
during the following period due to essential 

repairs: 
 

Saturday 18
th
 July 2020 – 0600 – 1400 

 
During this time the West Gatehouse will be open 

to road traffic. 
 

Apologies in advance for any problems caused. 
 

 
 

Matthew Thomas  17
th
 July 2020.  


